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April 2024 

McMillans Road, Northlakes 

Pedestrian crossing update  
 

Dear Stakeholder  

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics (DIPL) has recently completed works to install a 
new pedestrian crossing on McMillans Road near the Matthews Road intersection. 

Night works for the commissioning of the new pedestrian signals will commence on Tuesday 30 April 2024 
and the new signalised crossing will be active by Wednesday 1 May 2024.   

The new pedestrian crossing will improve road safety for all road users, including pedestrians and cyclists, 

by incorporating a signalised pedestrian crossing and a footpath. 

The pedestrian crossing will also see improved accessibility to and from the bus stop on McMillans Road 

and the Northlakes Shopping Centre.  

Road users, pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take caution during these works and adhere to the 
traffic management in place.  

Contact 

To find out more, contact the DIPL Project Manager Victor Jay on phone 0427 634 298 or email 
Victor.Jay@nt.gov.au   

For more information please visit dipl.nt.gov.au/projects.  

mailto:Victor.Jay@nt.gov.au
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